
The Wisconsin Law Review is seeking topic proposals for its Fall 2012 Symposium.  We 

encourage submissions on any relevant legal issue. 

 

Topic proposals should be limited to no more than 2,000 words.  In addition, topic proposals 

should include the names of anticipated authors/participants and explain the relevance of the 

legal issue.  Please submit any topic proposals to WLRsymposium@gmail.com by February 20, 

2012. 

 

The Wisconsin Law Review looks forward to continuing its tradition of engaging with diverse 

symposium topics.  A list of past symposia topics can be found at 

http://wisconsinlawreview.org/symposium (scroll to bottom of page). 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Liz Sanger and Nate Inglis Steinfeld, Symposium Editors 

 

ejsanger@wisc.edu 

inglissteinf@wisc.edu 

http://wisconsinlawreview.org/symposium

